
Dave Hume Swimming Pool Trust

Policy on access to CCTV images.

At it’s meeting on Tuesday 30 January 2018, the board resolved as follows;

1. That the following be authorised by the Board, to view and / or copy images 
captured by the facilities CCTV system and the authorisation be retrospective from 
the date the system became operational;

The Board chairperson
The Facility Manager
The NZ Police
A representative from the Western Bay of Plenty District Council, at management 
level.

2. That the Board Chairperson and Facility Manager be authorised to temporarily 
delegate their responsibility, either verbally or in writing (email / text included) to 
another Board member and pool staff.


